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Regarding replacement of 8DB 355 007-491 (T1038) by 8DB 355 008-171 (T1125) 

In order to help our customers to decrease complexity we are optimizing our portfolio by harmonizing both references.          

As the outer dimensions of both brake pads are almost similar and thus interchangeable we are going to harmonize both 

pads into one. For the future, the 8DB 355 008-171 will cover all the applications of 8DB 355 007-491.                                          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The existing stock of 8DB 355 007-491 can be sold out without any problems. 


